
 

Expression of Interest 

You may or may not be aware of the Mathew Armstrong AFL Development School. The school was 

created to help with the development of young AFL footballers around Tasmania, to give our boys 

the same development opportunities as the young footballers in the Northern States. I have 

designed and implemented training sessions over the last five months in the South, helping boys 

ranging from 7/8 years of age, up to 14/15 years of age, develop their skill level and knowledge of 

the game of AFL football.  

We have now, with the help of AFL Tasmania, formed a partnership whereby we are able to deliver 

the program in a high performance environment to boys we see with the right attributes and desire 

to develop in a squad/team environment. The boys will be offered to be involvement in a six month 

high performance development program starting in February 2015. This would involve training twice 

a week for the age groups U13 U14 and U15 and once a week for the U11 and U12 age groups. 

There will be 25 players in each age group only. 

There are costs involved with all development programs to help pay for training venues, coaches, 

apparel, trainers, equipment and umpires for games.  The current estimated costs are per player 

$400/$500 for a six month, once a week program and $800/$900 for twice a week for six months. 

(around $20 per session).   

If you are interested in the MAAFLDS program for 2015 please go to info@aflschool.com.au or 

www.aflschool.com.au and then to contacts/enquiries to register your expression of interest in the 

programs.   

Please feel free to pass on the letter on to people that also maybe interested in the programs. 

Regards  

 

Mathew Armstrong 

0407 440906 

http://www.aflschool.com.au/

